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SATURDAY            12th June Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass  

 19.00 Mass Holy Family Parish, Gaza 

SUNDAY   13th June 

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

(LS) 11.00 Mass  

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  14th June: Feria 

 No Mass today 

TUESDAY  15th June: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 16th June: Feria 

No Mass today 

THURSDAY   17th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Patrick Hodgson 

(LS) 10.15 Midweek meditation  

FRIDAY  18th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Robert Dougan + 

SATURDAY   19th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Feroza Wright + 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

BOOKING FOR SUNDAY MASS: please book 

via stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com before 

18.00 on Saturday. Please use this email address for 

booking to attend Mass only. Thank you. 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

MORE SEATS are now available in church, four 

extra rows upstairs are now in use, one household 

per row. The only exception is when a household is 

only two people, we also add a single person to the 

row, but that still leaves plenty of room for social 

distancing. 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Ellen Brown, Peggy Gaston, Bridget Gaynor, 

Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul Reddington, 

Rosa Ruggiero and Fr Ivan Weston. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Roisin O’Neill, Robert Perry, Bernard Jordan, 

Elizabeth Woollard, James Jackson, Lily Spencer, 

Eva Baxter and Joseph O’Shea. May they rest in 

peace. 

For our Confirmation Candidates: we have 9 

young people and 3 adults preparing to receive the 

Sacrament of confirmation on Monday 28th June. 

Please keep them in your prayers. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 

until September please pray for the following 

intentions: a deeper understanding between 

Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 

oppression and denial of human rights; human life; 

Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: £30.00 

Huntingdon:  £212.40 

Standing Orders £397.00 

Total   £639.40 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

Retiring collection next weekend for Life 

Charities. Please take a leaflet about this and see 

below. 

The parish collection is taken in the orange buckets 

near both doors, just drop your donation there; 

there is no collection during Mass. Thank you. 
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ST MICHAEL’S DEVELOPMENT: at present 

we are completely stuck waiting for Planning 

Permission from the Local Authority, now more 

than four months late. Pledge forms are available 

in church and on our website for you to make a 

pledge if you can. Please find the form on the 

website by following this link: 
https://www.stmichaelrc.org/development-fund/  
 Thank you to all who have returned the 

pledges, a total of 19 pledges have been returned 

raising a potential £760 per month: 3 one off 

pledges totalling £3,150. This is very generous 

response in difficult times: when building work 

starts, I am sure others will support the project. 

WALKING PILGRIMAGE TO 

WALSINGHAM for young people and young 

adults aged 16 – 30. Come and join a “Covid Safe” 

walking & camping pilgrimage to Walsingham in 

the last week of July. Organised by the Diocesan 

Youth Service & Maria Radio: registration £50 

plus booking fee. See details on boards & at 

www.englandsway.org  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Janice Moxham & 

Christine Wolff by Saturday 19th June.  Thank 

you. 

GIFT AID PAYMENTS: some people who have 

signed a gift aid form for the parish are donating to 

us anonymously, by cash in the plate, which means 

we cannot collect the tax for the parish on your 

behalf. Please remember if you have a gift aid with 

us, we must be able to track your gift through 

numbered envelopes or standing order. If you have 

envelopes, please use them; if you need envelopes, 

please ask for them so we can claim tax. 

DAY FOR LIFE which is to be held during the 

weekend of 19th / 20th June 2021. This day, 

inaugurated by St. John Paul II, presents an 

opportunity to pray for the gift of life from 

conception to natural death, to raise awareness of 

the precious gift of life, and to support the work of 

protecting life in its most vulnerable stages through 

the annual collection. This assists prolife 

organisations who raise awareness, engage in 

parliamentary work and pastoral outreach. This 

year’s theme for ‘Day for Life’ focuses on assisted 

suicide and the respect owed to life. The online 

resources are produced to inform Catholics about 

this threat to life and to share with people our 

response to such a threat: a true compassion as the 

just response to the immense value of the human 

person, please go to Catholic Bishops Conference of 
England and Wales (cbcew.org.uk) 

MESSAGE FROM CAFOD: Thanks to your 

support, CAFOD has been helping communities 

around the world cope with the pandemic. Just in 

Zambia, in the past year, our reports show we’ve 

been able to reach 1,234,200 people with messages 

on COVID-19, provide 13,312 people with access 

to safe water, train 392 frontline health workers 

from Zambia’s 11 dioceses on how to prepare and 

respond to COVID-19 in their local communities 

and donate over 1000 handwashing hygiene 

stations in communities to support handwashing 

measures. Thank you for standing alongside people 

in Zambia and for supporting people in more than 

30 other countries worldwide. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
 

 

God, eternal shepherd, 
who govern your flock with unfailing care 

grant in your boundless fatherly love, 
a pastor for your Church 

who will please you by his holiness, 
and to us show watchful care. 

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, 
who lives & reigns with you in the unity of 
the Holy Spirit, God, for ever & ever. Amen 

Our Lady of Walsingham, pray for us 
St Felix, pray for us 

All holy martyrs & saints of East Anglia 
pray for us. 
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